
CITY OF TUKWILA 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF COUNCIL MEETINGS 

AND COUNCIL COMMITTEE MEETINGS 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled Tukwila City 
Council Meetings for December 18, 2023 and December 25, 2023 (December 25 
is a Holiday) have been cancelled.   
 
Additionally, the Council Committees of Community Services and Safety, 
Finance and Governance, Planning and Community Development, and 
Transportation and Infrastructure Services are cancelled the weeks of  
December 18, 2023 and December 25, 2023.   
 
There are no Council or Council Committee meetings the week of January 1, 
2024 due to the New Year’s holiday. The Tukwila City Council will next meet 
for a Special Meeting on-site at Tukwila City Hall and in a virtual format on 
Monday, January 8, 2024 beginning at 7:00 p.m. at the following telephone 
number for the public to participate in the meeting: 
1-253-292-9750, 670077847#.  Click here to: Join Microsoft Teams 
Meeting.  For Technical Support during the meeting call 1-206-433-7155.  
 
Christy O’Flaherty, MMC, City Clerk 
 
Emailed to the Seattle Times: December 12, 2023 
Emailed to the City Council:    December 15, 2023 
 
This is a 24-hour notice and by law is not required to be published. 
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